
 

 
 
 
 
June 8, 2007 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor 
Toronto, ON   
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re:  Union_Correction_deferralbalanceESM_20070427  

EB-2007-0598 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Enclosed please find ten copies of Exhibit B4.8 Corrected.   

 
If you have any questions concerning this application and evidence please contact me at 
(519) 436-5476. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[original signed by] 
 
Chris Ripley 
Manager, Regulatory Applications 
 
cc Michael Penny (Torys) 

Vincent Cooney (OEB)  
Michael Millar (OEB) 

 EB-2005-0520 Intervenors 



 EB-2007-0598 
 Exhibit B4.8 
 Corrected 
 

UNION GAS LIMITED 
 

Answer to Interrogatory from 
London Property Management Association (“LPMA”) 

 
Question: 
 
Reference:  Ex. A, Tab 1, Page 29 and Ex. A, Tab 1, Schedule 4 
 
Please reconcile the reduction in the weather normalized amount in Note 3 of 2,145 
related to an increase in UFG/Fuel Costs and the statement on page 29 that UFG and 
compressor fuel cost would have been lower based on normalized volumes. 
 
 
Response: 
 
The second sentence in the paragraph on page 29, line 14 should have stated; “On a 
weather normalized basis, consumption would have been higher and Union would have 
experienced higher compressor fuel and UFG costs.” This correction will now align the 
evidence on page 29 with note 3 on Exhibit A, Tab 1, Schedule 4. 
 
 
 


